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                                                       Triple Cities Runners Club 

                                                             Annual Meeting 

                                                              Relief Pitcher 

                                                             March 18, 2008 

 

Present:  Ed Jenner, Sue Priestly, Dave Buchta, Vince Kelley, Anne Reichert, Dave  

               MacEwan, Dan Dougherty, Greg Amend, Jean Johnson, George Joseph, 

               Barney Taylor, Grace Tabeek, Kevin Pasterchik, Tom Hamlin, Todd  

               Lemmiksoo, Tom Carter, Suzanne Myette, Byron LaBare, Brendan Flynn,  

               Debbie Grassi. 

 

1. President Tom Carter called the meeting to order at 7:12 pm. Tom thanked 

everyone who worked on the dinner.  It was a huge success. 

 

2. Board Elections – Tom Carter, Vince Kelley, and Dan Dougherty were elected 

                       to another year on the board, unanimously approved. 

 

3. Election of Officers – All of the incumbent officers ran again, unopposed, for 

2008. 

                 President – Tom Carter; Vice-President – George Joseph; Secretary –  

                 Debbie Grassi; Treasurer – Kevin Pasterchik.  

                 Dan Dougherty moved to accept the officers; Vince Kelley seconded. 

                 Officers unanimously approved. 

 

4. Thank You’s – Grace Tabeek thanked Sue Cain for all the work she did in the  

                       past year and was most deserving of the Member of the Year Award.   

                       Grace also thanked Karen Bee-Donahue for putting together the “PR 

                       Board,” which was on display at the dinner and at the annual meeting. 

 

5. Grand Prix Participants – Debbie Grassi suggested that something be given to 

                       those who complete the Grand Prix.  Discussion followed. Tom Carter 

                       moved to give mugs to those who complete the Grand Prix.  Vince Kelley 

                       seconded.  It was approved. 

 

6. Meeting – Tom Carter brought up a suggestion that the TCRC provide one 

                 alcoholic drink to those who attend meetings, if they choose.  After much 

                 discussion, a vote took place.  The board decided that it would not be a  

good idea due any potential legalities that might occur with offering 

alcoholic drinks.  The TCRC will not pay for alcoholic beverages at 

                  meetings. 

                  

 

7. Membership – Suzanne Myette said that membership numbers were up and good 

                       at this time. 

                   

8. Forks XV – Tom Hamlin said that he still needs volunteers for the Forks. 
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9. Dinner -  Kevin Pasterchik thanked Grace Tabeek for all the work she did in  

                   putting together the dinner. 

 

   10.  The meeting was adjourned at 8:12 pm. 


